LAUNCHING THE ISLAMIC
FNANCE COUNTRY REPORTS

THE ISLAMIC RESEARCH AND TRAINING INSTITUTE
(IRTI) launched a new series of country reports
which were produced jointly under a strategic
partnership with Thompson Reuters and CIBAFI.
The three institutions decided to put together their
complementary expertise in order to offer to the
public, free of charge, the best analyses and
insights on the Islamic finance situation and
investment environment of IDB member countries.
Two reports have been produced during the year
2013, one for Tunisia and the other for Turkey.
Other reports are in progress.

Since its establishment in 1981, as the research
and training arm of the IDB Group, IRTI has been
one of the major institutions in the world that
contributed to the development and dissemination
of knowledge in Islamic economics and finance
through research, advisory, capacity building and
provision of information services in the light of
Magasid Al-Shari‘ah (objectives of Islamic law).




